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20th January, 1982. 

Dear Jo , ~4w J✓~'~~ 

• Supply of Plasma to the Blood Products Laboratory 

I am responding to you, as requested, on John Shaw's letter of the 
18th December addressed to Peter Cooke and copied to other Regional 
Administrators. 

In this Region we accept in principle the proposals for increasing 
the supply of fresh frozen plasma to the Blood Products Laboratory, and 
the implications of this for the planning of the new Laboratory. 

We will be considering the timescale for meeting our target, but I 
think it unlikely that we can achieve this before we have our new Regional 
Transfusion Centre in about three or four years' time. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

0 

Mr. J. M. Rogers, 
DHSS, 
Euston Tower, 
286, Euston Road, 
LONDON. 
NW1 3DN. 

A. B. Baker. 
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